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January 7, 1980 JNRC-242

Mr. Boyce Grier, Director
Office of Inspection & Enforcement, Region 1
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
631 Park Avenue
King of Prussia, PA 19406

Jamesport Nuclear Power Station - Units 1 & 2
Inspection & Enforcement Bulletin No. 79-25
Docket Nos. 50-516

50-517

Dear Mr. Grier:

This letter is submitted in reply to Inspection & Enforcement
Bulletin 79-25, " Failure of Westinghouse BFD Relays in Safety-
Related Systems". A review of the Jamesport Nuclear Power
Station has indicated that no Westinghouse BFD/DBFD relays are
being used or planned for use in safety-related systems.

Should you require further information, please do not hesitate
to contact us.

Very truly yours,

S i>'
' m
R. E. Plaskon
Assistant Project Manager
Jamesport Nuclear Power Station
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cc: Mr. Victor Stello, Director
Office of Inspection & Enforcement
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, D.C. 20545

8002150 lf' i


